
AD HOC COMMITTEE 
 FOR THE HIGHWAY GARAGE PROJECT  

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a possible quorum of the Village Board may 
attend the Ad Hoc Committee meeting for the new highway garage on Tuesday, April 4, 
2017, at 2:00 p.m., in the Courtroom of the Safety Building, 6900 Nicholson Road, for 
the purpose of the following: 
 

1. Discussion on highway garage renovation or placement 
2. Adjournment 

 
 
 
Dated March 31, 2017 
 
       Karie Torkilsen 
       Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


